Nicola Gunn

From: Planning

Sent: 19 July 2021 12:53

To: Planning

Subject: REDACT AND UPLOAD Planning Application Comments - 3/2021/0556
Categories: xRedact & Upload

From: Contact Centre (CRM) <contact@ribblevalley.gov.uk>

Sent: 18 July 2021 17:27

To: Web Development <webdevelopment@ribblevalley.gov.uk>; Planning <planning@ribblevalley.gov.uk>
Subject: Planning Application Comments - 3/2021/0556

Planning Application Reference Number: 3/2021/0556

Address of Development: Higher Road

Your Comments: Please stop spoiling Longridge. It has become a horrible place to live!

The amount of traffic on the roads is crazy, the town just has too many people living in it for the amenities that we
have.

I know you have the “Levelling Up Longridge” plans, but these are not enough to correct the damage all of these
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new houses have caused.
The biggest problem is lack of nice spaces, green spaces within Longridge! Don’t let them pinch this one too!



